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Dear Parent/Guardian /Student, 
 

Langdon School has a limited number of chromebooks for student use in one to one classes. Any repairs 
beyond normal wear and tear will be paid by the borrower. If the computer is lost or stolen, it is the 
responsibility of the borrower to replace the unit with the same make and model, or pay the cost to replace 
the computer. 

 
It is the student’s responsibility to return the computer to the designated charging cart in the Learning 
Commons at the end of the school day. The computer is not to be taken home. It is understood that the 
student will always adhere to the guidelines stated in the Internet Acceptable Use Policy. If the borrower is 
having operational problems, it should be immediately returned to the Learning Commons to get fixed or to 
get a replacement unit (depends on availability). Any defects are to be disclosed right away or it will be 
assumed to be in proper working condition. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Schrauwen at 
the Learning Commons. 

 
I have read the above conditions and understand them completely.  

 
 

Parent Name   
 
 

Parent Signature   Date:    
 
 
 

Student Name   
 
 

Student Signature   Date:    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


